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Letters to the Editor

Correction

In the article “Suicide Risk Assessment in Hospitals: An 
Expert System-Based Triage Tool” by Isabelle Desjardins, MD, 
and colleagues published in the July 2016 issue (J Clin Psychiatry 
2016;77[7]:e874–e882), conflict of interest information for Drs 
Desjardins, Cats-Baril, Maruti, and Althoff was omitted. They are 
partners in WISER Systems, LLC, which, with the University of 
Vermont, has ownership rights to the Systematic Electronic Risk 
Assessment for Suicide.
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